
One of the hallmarks of Sagepoint is its committed, highly-skilled and compassionate staff.  During 
this crisis we know nursing homes are especially vulnerable.  Despite following all the top healthcare 
guidelines and regulations, our staff is devastated to see this virus affect the community.   They love 
our clients like family and do everything possible to protect and care for them. 
 
Please know that the Sagepoint Board of Directors extends our trust and confidence to all the 
workers at Sagepoint. We thank them for their abiding care and concern, and we encourage families 
and the community to support them in these difficult days. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sagepoint Senior Living Services Board of Directors 
 


